
Students and parents are invited to  

Chino High School’s 

 

Freshmen Fair 

“CLASS OF 2022”  

on 

Tuesday, January 23rd, 2018 

6:00 P.M. – 7:30 P.M. 
 

 
Counseling information session begins promptly at 6:00 p.m. 

 in the multipurpose room.  

Learn about class offerings and the registration process. 

 

Then join us for our open house at 6:30 p.m. in the gym 

to find out about academies, clubs, activities, athletics and performing arts.  

Meet advisors, coaches, and students in the gym. 

 

                                                    *Purchase Cowboy gear 

                                                   *Vote for your class color 

                                                 *Sign up for summer camps 


